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UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE
National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration
National Marine Fisheries Service

PO. Box 21668
Juneau, Alaska 99802-1668

May 30, 2019

David Witherell
Executive Director North Pacific Fishery Management Council

Dear David,

Please inform the Chairman of the North Pacific Fishery Management Council (NPFMC) that |
am designating Dr. Anne Marie Eich and Ms. Alicia Miller as individuals who might attend a
meeting of the NPFMC in my absence as my representative. Both work in the Alaska Regional
Office’s Sustainable Fisheries Division. Currently, Dr. Eich is the Ecosystem Branch Chief and
Ms. Miller is the Catch Share Branch Chief. Both are located in Juneau, Alaska.

This complies with the requirements as stated in the NPFMC's Statement of Organization,

Practices, and Procedures of the North Pacific Fishery Management Council (Draft--March 23,
2012))

Thank you.

Jim Balsiger
Regional Administrator
NOAA Fisheries, Alaska Region
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